
TOKAI RIKA donates funds for Philippine Typhoon Haiyan 

 

 

Aichi, Japan – November 15, 2013 –  TOKAI RIKA CO., LTD. (Yuzo Ushiyama, President) 

has decided that TOKAI RIKA CO., LTD. and TRP Inc., subsidiary company in Philippine, will 

donate 1.3 million peso (approx. 3 million yen) to support the recovery of victims that have been 

affected by the typhoon. 

  

We extend our deepest sympathies to all that have been affected by the typhoon and 

our sincere hope for the region’s speedy recovery. 

 


